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From: mark pearson

Sent: 06 August 2019 12:51
To: Planning

Subject: FAO Ailsa

Hi Ailsa and Elsheth

Just a quick note to clarify the intended light fittings are a 3 in 1 system. Upon install we
have the choice of fitting it with a plain lid, a louvred eye lid or a plain eyelid cover.
Unfortunately the photo on the data sheet shows it with a plain cover. We intend to fit
them using the eyelid cover as depicted in the diagram to the right of the photo on the data
sheet. Thus directing all of the light downwards.

The new fence mentioned will be in the same position as existing but closeboard rather
than wire. the run of trees and foliage running along that boundary are actually all on the
neighbours property and are managed by them with the exception of the Hawthorn tree
which we intend to keep. The close board fence was intended as additional screening for
the plant room in the winter months when leaves have dropped. If you would like me to
plant some additional Hawthorn my side of the fence once erected i am happy to do so.

Hope this clears this up. Final Bat work will be with you as soon as i have it. Her final visit
has been delayed due to thunder lightening recently.
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